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Celebration Day Thursday 7th July 
 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Thursday 7th July we will be holding our annual Celebration day in school.  
This is where you are welcome to drop into school between any of the times 
below and celebrate your child’s school work with them by sharing their books 
from this academic year. 
 
The times are as follows: 
 
9:30 am – 11:45 am 
1;45 pm – 3:00 pm 
3:30 pm – 6.00 pm 
 
We ask that you come to the main entrance and give the name of your child to our Year 6 pupils who will 
fetch them and their tray of books for you.   You may then sit with your child in the dining room area, in the 
main hall or outside if the weather is fine to share their work. 
 
Teaching staff will not be available during the school day as they will be with their classes, but if you have 
any questions about your child’s school report you may either attend between 3:30 pm - 6:00 pm or 
telephone school to arrange to speak to their teacher when staff are available. 
 
You may also wish to meet your child’s new teacher for September 2022, again in the 3:30pm – 6:30pm 
slot. We are currently in a recruitment process for a new teacher to join Year 4.  Unfortunately this teacher 
will not be available to meet you on this date but we will ensure that he/she is introduced to their new class 
before the end of the summer term. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs S Webster-Smith 
Headteacher 
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